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We must oppose this bill that would seek to further suppress our constitutional rights; 

historically bills of this nature, with it's vague language, easily allows for law 

enforcement to abuse it's broad interpretation to have a chilling effect on citizens' 

rights to protest and the freedom of speech in this country.  


